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10/05/2021  19:45:062020/5996/P APP Kate O I live in a private residence close to this proposed works. 

We pay a lot of money to live in this area, and there are worries about health concerns and no proper data to 

back up to negate these concerns. 

Therefore, I am not in support of this and hope that this doesn¿t happen. 

Thank you.

10/05/2021  09:44:412020/5996/P COMMNT Nadia Dear team,

I trust you are well.

As a resident of the area, I would like to express my concerns and also oppose to this plan going ahead. The 

area is mainly residential, full of families with young children.  Such antenna isn't needed at all as we have a 

very good coverage already, also these antennas are likely to have a health impact on our children in the 

longer term.

I would be grateful that this application doesn't go ahead.

Many thanks.

Nadia

10/05/2021  19:23:422020/5996/P OBJ Mehdi belhachmi I am concerned about the potential health risks of such an installation.

11/05/2021  11:59:412020/5996/P COMMNT penny lipson My husband and I both object on the grounds of potential health implications as well as how unsightly it will be 

in a residential area.
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